
 
 

 
 
 
Dr. Stanley Ho (何鴻燊博士), an esteemed recipient of an Honorary Doctorate from the 
Hong Kong Academy for Performing Arts, sadly passed away on 26 May 2020 at the age 
of 98.  We hope to take this opportunity to convey our deepest condolences to the family 
of Dr. Ho.  
  
Dr. Ho was not only a very successful and well respected entrepreneur renowned for his 
exceptional vision, but also well known for his philanthropic generosity and active 
participation in the promotion of higher education, sports, arts and culture, and 
other key community services.   
  
As a long-time patron and loyal supporter of the Society of the Academy for Performing 
Arts (SAPA), a fundraising arm of the Academy, Dr. Ho will be dearly missed by 
members of the Academy community while also being fondly remembered by the Hong 
Kong and Macau communities for his remarkable contribution to society.  
 


